APPLICATION FOR A TRO ON HAMMERPOND ROAD.r--

Richard Shuker of Pitch Corner, Manor Lane, Horsham RH136PL has submitted an application to West Sussex County Council (Reference WSCC-593005027) for the introduction of a 40mph speed limit on Hammerpond Road between the junction of Ghyll Crescent and Bucks Head Hill where the existing 40mph limit begins.
We confirm our support for this application.
Name:	


Address:


Signature:


Date:

